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In Year 3... 
In English we are currently learning how to write a story with suspense. This week we wrote our own class 
story based on Kassim and the Greedy dragon. 
In Maths, we continued Statistics, interpreting and creating pictograms, bar charts and tables and began our 
new topic, measuring using mm, cm and m and converting between mm, cm and m. 
During science lessons this week we continued our topic ‘healthy bodies’. We looked at and labelled the human 
skeleton. In art we researched and created a fact file on Andy Goldsworthy and began to design our own 
sculpture. In R4L we continued reading our class text ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’. 

Spellings   Spellings will be tested next Friday 27th March  
 
    suddenly     carefully      finally      politely     simply     merrily   
  
We can just add ly to some words to make adverb. 
sudden + ly   suddenly 
 
If a root word ends in y, we swap the y for an i before adding ly. 
merry   merr + ily  merrily   
 
If a root word ends in le, we drop the le and add ly. 
simple simp + ly   

FYI regarding keeping children at home: 

No work packs will be sent home whilst school is still open. 
However, children can continue to go online using…  

 Mathletics - tasks will be set as normal, however children can continue to complete other tasks 
once they have completed their set tasks 

 Spellodrome - Children can continue to play the spelling games as we update the word list every 
week. 

 Purple mash – we have covered coding, to graph and to question. Children can continue to 
complete these tasks. There are also lots of maths games available on Purple Mash.  

 Timestables Rockstars – Children should have brought home their times tables log ins 
this week (check the back of their reading log) and can continue to play Timestable 
games. When children log in to Timestables Rockstars they also have to add their school 
postcode (B47 5JN).  
 

Thanks, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby.   
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3K  

March: 12th, 19th, 26th 

April: 2nd, 23rd, 30th (9th and 16th Easter) 

May: 7th, 14th, 21st, (28th Half Term) 

June: 4th, 11th 
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